
Notice of Jury Selection  Cancellation 
                       For Thursday, February 20, 2025 

 

The Jury Selection scheduled for Thursday, February 20, 2025, has been 
canceled.  Jurors should not report for service jury selection has been canceled.  
 
Thank you for your willingness to serve.  
 
Thank you,  
Linda Dixon Thompson, 
Clerk of Court, 
Liberty County  
 


